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Walk More in Four: 
UDOT Student Neighborhood Access Program (SNAP)™ team 
is sponsoring a statewide walking and biking challenge, Walk 

More in Four. The Walk More in Four challenge is a great 

way to begin a habit of walking and biking safely to school at 

the beginning of the year. To participate, students should 

walk or bike to school at least three days a week during the four weeks in September. Students 
who don’t live close enough to walk or bike to school can still participate by practicing safe 

walking and biking habits in their neighborhoods or getting dropped off and picked up further 

from school (and avoid the traffic congestion near the school)! This year, tracking students’ 

Walk More in Four progress is easier than ever, thanks to a NEW online progress 

chart! Students can track and submit their progress charts by clicking on the Online Progress 

Chart button at udot.utah.gov/WalkMoreinFour. Students who successfully complete the 
challenge will be entered into a drawing for prizes, such as bikes, scooters and helmets. 

Schools can also compete for the Golden Tennis Shoe traveling trophy and a $500 cash 

prize for their safety committee. Register your student online (https://snapwmif.com). 
 

Community Council 
Our first community council meeting will be held on Wednesday, September 11 at 2:30 p.m. 

in the school conference room. Elections for the 2013-14 school year will be held September 

23-25. We have one parent vacancy. 

 
 

Family Literacy Night 
Tuesday, September 10, KUED will be sponsoring a Family Literacy Night from 5:30 to 7:00. 
There will be literacy activities, a pizza dinner, and a book for those who complete the activities. 

Thanks for those that RSVP’d for this event! 

 

SEP Conferences 
Conferences with teachers will be held September 25-26. The online scheduler will be open 

from September 9 through September 20. A link to the scheduler is on the school website and 

step by step instructions will be included with this email and are also available on the website 

(http://schools.graniteschools.org/farnsworth) 
 

UPCOMING: 
September 10: KUED Family Night 
September 25-26: SEP Conferences 

September 27: No School: Comp Day 
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